
Dear Senator Snowe and Senator Collins,
Thank you for standing up for the health of Maine’s children, seniors, 
families and wildlife. Your votes to uphold the strong new rules that 
reduce mercury pollution from power plants will keep mercury and other 
toxics out of Maine’s air, land, and water, and help prevent thousands of 
premature deaths.
Signed: 
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